
I would like to express 
a huge thank you to the 

Oxford Class of  1968 
for the flowers, cards and expressions of  
sympathy at the time of  Jerry’s passing.

 He greatly enjoyed the reconnections that he 
made with his class after so many years and 

especially enjoyed the 50th class reunion.  

Your kind words and thoughtfulness were 
touching and will always be remembered.

Sincerely, Ellen Loughren and family.  


